
N E U R O C E N T R E  TA L K S

“New technologies in spinal surgery”

Dr. Roger Härtl, Professor of Neurological Surgery and Director 
of Neurosurgery Spine, the Weill Cornell Medicine Brain and 
Spine Center in New York

Thursday 6 July, 2023, 5:00 pm

Without registration:
	In person: HUG, Prévost building, Jura wing, 2nd floor,  
room 7A-2-744/745 (Neurology library)

	Videoconference:  shorturl.at/jpux1

http://shorturl.at/jpux1

